
 

 

HPHC DMV: Passing of Gilbert Starr - Prayer at 9 PM 
 
Achille Acolatse 
December 24, 2021 
 

 

Prayers and Fast for Gilbert Starr 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

  
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
It is with great sadness in our heart that we 
would like to share with you the news that 
our dear brother Gilbert Starr has passed 
away to the spiritual world this afternoon.   
  
Please join a Special Prayer for Gilbert’s 
peaceful ascension tonight at 9 PM by 
Zoom at zoom,us/j/5786717257. 
Passcode: 2027.  

  
More information about the Seonghwa is 
forthcoming. Thank you for your Prayers 

  
 

Sincerely, 
  
--Pastor Achille Acolatse 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 
 


